From: Nasri2, Nada (HC/SC)
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Cc: Emilia DiSalvo
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Thank you. | have sent your question over to my colleague and she will respond shortly. As per your
attendance, can you confirm the date and time as per your invitation?

From: Al Phillips <Al.Phillips@ualocal170.com>
Sent: 2020-12-15 12:52 PM

To: Nasri2, Nada (HC/SC) <nada.nasri2@canada.ca>
Cc: Emilia DiSalvo <Emilia.DiSalvo@ualocal170.com>
Subject: Essential Workers meeting

Good Morning,

My name is Al Phillips from BC and | am the Business Manager Financial Secretary of the United
Association local 170 Plumbers and Pipefitters union. My members were deemed to be Essential
Workers early in the Pandemic and have maintained serviced and repaired the long term care homes
hospitals and emergency rooms across the province. | would like to attend the meeting and this is
my question;

As being deemed essential workers my members have enquired about their ability to access the
Covid 19 Vaccinations so that they can continue to do their work bringing the country and our
province back up and running. When can they expect to have access to the Vaccine?

Thank you

A.D. Al Phillips, RSE

BUSINESS MANAGER & FINANCIAL SECRETARY
201-1658 Foster’s Way

Delta, BC V3M 6S6

604.526.0441 x 226
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